
What a Week!
February 28, 2025

Space and the letter W
Next week’s theme: Pirates!

A fun filled week included learning from Dr. Orland and assistant Sue 
about dental health and spending time with Pastor Mark talking about 
goodness and singing The Fruit of the Spirit’s Not a Coconut! 

Mark your calendar for Preschool Sunday on May 18 at 10:00 am where 
we will sing that with enthusiasm! 

Registration for you and your 
friends for Summer Camp at 
http://tinyurl.com/rpcpscamp  
We opened moe spaces so up to 
30 can attend. Four spaces 
remain.

Registration for next year also 
for you and your friends with a 
hard copy application available 
at www.rpcpreschool.com or we 
can hand you one.
54spaces remain 

Friday, March 21 is our annual field 
trip to the RIverside Arts Center. 
Drop off there t 8:30 and pick up 
there at 11:00. (Early dismissal.)

Permission slip coming soon! 

Spanish Class was led by student 
teacher Miss Estela this week. 
Review of colors, shapes, body 
parts and transportation were the 
lessons! 

http://tinyurl.com/rpcpscamp
http://www.rpcpreschool.com

